
 

“Education is a shared commitment between dedicated teachers, 
motivated students and enthusiastic parents with high 

expectations” 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings for the day, 

It is time to review your ward’s performance both in the academic and co - curricular 
fields. As the first term comes to an end for this session 2018-19, PTM for Classes 
Nursery to V has been scheduled on Saturday, 13 October’18. Please ensure 
your presence and collect your ward’s Report Card. 

In case something urgent needs to be discussed with the Headmistress or the 
Subject Teacher, a prior appointment must be taken from the school reception 
before the PTM. 

Date for Appointment: Friday, 12 October’18 

Please adhere to the time slots according to your child’s Roll No: 

Roll No. 1 to 10 - 09:00 a.m to 09:45 a.m 

Roll No. 11 to 20 - 09:45 a.m to 10:30 a.m 

Roll No. 21 to 30 - 10:30 a.m to 11:15 a.m 

Roll No. 31 to 40 - 11:15 a.m to 12:00 noon 

Roll No. 41 onwards – 12:00 noon to 12:30 p.m. 

Note: 

• Kindly bring your Parent I-card for smooth entry in the school. 

• For your convenience to pay the fee online through Campus Care Parent                            
Portal our software representative will be available in the school (computer 
lab) to assist you for the same. 

• Uniform counter remains open on that day.  


